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Ms. Shelley McMahon

Tom McMahon Construction Scholar. Fund
4441 South Abilene Circle

Aurora, CO 80015-1047

Dear Shelley,

Greetings on a finally sunny day on the CSU campus! We are slowing down in our offices now
that the students have completed finals and left for internships this summer, and all this rain
we've had in recent weeks has left a picturesque green on our quiet campus. We are writing to
you to express our thanks and appreciation for your most recent contribution to the Tom
McMahon Memorial Scholarship. We have always enjoyed Tom's story and are very pleased to
have the opportunity to award the scholarship again this year. Your continued support of our
students is a testament to your commitment to the importance of assisting our students in their
pursuit of a college degree, and we are so grateful to continue working with you.

As we strive to become the top construction management program in the nation, your continued
support is vital to our rapidly increasing enroliment. With more than 500 students in the
Construction Management department, scholarship funding is essential. For the year 2014, the
Construction Management department awarded over 50 scholarships totaling more than $60,000.
While we are offering the foundation for an education, you are sponsoring the means for many of
our students to be able to fulfill that opportunity.

The students and faculty join me in thanking you for your gift. We hope to see you at the CM
Awards Banquet in September. Invitations and further details will be sent later this summer.

Respegtfully yours,

Mostafa Khattab, Ph.D.
Head, Department of Construction Management



